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June Monthly Newsletter

FY24 Leadership

Please join us in congratulating our FY24 officers!

President: Emily Ng

Vice President: Lorraine Piccorelli

Treasurer: Stephanie Gillespie

Secretary: Carissa Hernandez

We have the following chair positions open for FY24. Please contact us at

swe.connecticut@gmail.com if you are interested or for more details. This is a

great way to expand your involvement with SWE!

• Social Media Chair (approx. 30 mins/month) – Promote/advertise events and

news on social media platforms (Instagram, Facebook).

• Outreach Chair (approx. 2-4 hours/FY) – Coordinate opportunities for STEM

outreach with local communities, target of 1-2 events per year.

• Scholarship Chair (approx. 5 hours/FY, active January to May) – Coordinate

application and manage scholarship committee.

UPCOMING EVENT – Newport Polo Fundraiser

The SWE NESS second annual Newport Polo Fundraiser will take place on July

16.

https://dashboard.mailerlite.com/preview/114465/emails/92698520301078352
mailto:swe.connecticut@gmail.com


SUPPORT – Scholarship Endowment

SWE CT is in the process of creating an endowment for our annual Jean R.

Beers scholarship and is actively seeking monetary support to establish this

fund.

We have a goal of $1500 to be able to fully endow our annual scholarship with

SWE HQ. Here are ways you can support:





iGive- Donates a percentage of purchases from participating online

stores to SWE CT!

Go to iGive.com and create an account, after you create an account

select " Society of Women Engineers - CT" as your cause. There are two

ways you can use iGive: you can go through the website and click on the

stores you like to shop at or; set up the iGive Button on Google Chrome

which will recognize the companies that participate when you go to their

website.

Company matching based on monetary contributions or volunteer hours.

If you search for our organization, be sure you are selecting the correct

section (match the mailing address below).

Personal donations can be made directly to:

Society of Women Engineers

Connecticut Section

PO Box 1053

New Canaan, CT 06840-1053

Thank you for your support!

MEMBERSHIP - Renewal for FY24

FY24 began on July 1st, 2023 - renew your SWE CT membership!

Being a SWE member provides access to benefits such as professional

development resources, leadership opportunities, and reduced rates to

SWE conferences. Being a paid member of SWE provides a huge benefit

to our Section, regardless of if you’d like to take an active role in the

Section.

Join or renew here! Check out our website at http://ct.swe.org/.

Society of Women Engineers

Connecticut Section

PO Box 1053, New Canaan
United States of America

https://www.igive.com/
tel:06840-1053
http://societyofwomenengineers.swe.org/membership/
http://ct.swe.org/
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